From: Patty Lennon
To: All Alders

Subject: No to Warner fireworks

Date: Friday, January 10, 2025 11:20:44 AM

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from pattylnnn@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Come on now. We all know it's harmful. So just stop. No one needs fireworks... but we do need our mental health and environment

From: <u>Catherine Stephens</u>

To: All Alders

Subject: Fireworks - January 8th Parks commission meeting

Date: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 9:09:15 AM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from cstephenshome@gmail.com. <u>Learn why this is</u>

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Date: Wed, Jan 8, 2025 at 9:00 AM

Subject: Fireworks - January 8th Parks commission meeting

To: commission@cityofmadison.com>

January 8, 2025

TO: City of Madison Parks Commissioners

FROM: Catherine Stephens

Subject: Fireworks - January 8th Parks commission meeting

Hello Park Commissioners,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the continued and ongoing presence of fireworks in Madison.

I request that fireworks in Madison be greatly reduced or eliminated in order to reduce the toxic levels of noise and the toxic environmental impacts.

I stand with the Warner Park community opposed to the fireworks happening with Mallard Games and other events at Warner Park.

On the East Side we also bear way-too-much high decibel toxic noise and pollution when you consider the F35 jet impact.

In closing, fireworks are a brief spectacle with long lasting impacts. Other communities have enjoyed drone light shows. This could be a great option for our community.

Thank you,

Catherine Stephens Near East Side of Madison From: Chris Gmail
To: All Alders

Subject: Oppose fireworks Warner Park

Date: Thursday, January 9, 2025 11:27:37 AM

[You don't often get email from chriswillman@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I am writing to voice my opposition to allowing fireworks to continue at Warner Park. The negative impacts on humans, pets, and wildlife are well documented. It's time this city pays attention the that research and stops issuing permits that allow the negative impacts of the fireworks to continue to cause harm. There are lots of alternative types of light shows or drone shows that the Mallards owners could be using that will still cause a thrill for the audience but will not cause harm (indeed death to some creatures) from the extremely high decibel levels.

Chris Willman, District 12 resident 2314 Hoard Street Madison, Wi.